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Re:  McLean Hospital Redevelopment

Belmont, Massachusetts : 5%
Informational Supplement %é g? %
(EOEA #12408) '

Dear Secretary Herzfelder:

On behalf of McLean Hospital Corporation, we are pleased to provide you with the
enclosed Informational Supplement for the McLean Hospital Redevelopment project in
Belmont, Massachusetts, in accordance with the Certificate on the Final Environmental
Impact Report (FEIR) that was issued by your office on July 1, 2002. As contemplated in the
FEIR Certificate, this document is for informational purposes only and is not intended to be
reviewed publicly. As such, the submission of this document closes review of this project
under the Massachusetts Environmental Policy Act. Also in accordance with the FEIR
Certificate, we are distributing copies of this document to all parties that provided
comments on the FEIR.

If you have any questions, please call me at (617) 924-1770.
Very truly yours,

VANASSE HANGEN BRUSTLIN, INC.

Richard Bourré, AICP
Senior Planner
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